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April 26th, 2024 
 
 
Claire Kerrane 
Sinn Féin TD for Galway/Roscommon 
Bridge Street 
Ballinasloe 
Co Galway 
 

RE:PQ 7539/24 
“To ask the Minister for Health further to Parliamentary Question No. 319 of 9 November 2023, the 
number of active dentists on the dental scheme for medical card holders in both counties or if there are 
none; and if he will make a statement on the matter”. 

 
Dear Deputy Kerrane, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position in Primary Care. 
 

GALWAY CITY  

Dr Rachel King 091507001 

Dr. Brid Mc Glacken 091562223 

R – Dent  Dental 091563792 

Dr J Mc Evaddy 091520222 

Dr Kelly 091770670 

Dr McGee 091566614 

Dr D O’Reilly 091525688 

Dr O’Hagan 091582222 

Dr C Long 091564272 

Dr. C. Davitt 091756222 

Westend Dental Practice                                                                                                       091863826 

  

GALWAY EAST  

Dr McCarthy 091798333 

Dr Mc Guckin 0909643041 

Dr Whitney 091795195 

Dr Mangan, Walsh 091845945 

Seaport Dental  Loughrea  091841466 

Oranmore Dental Care 091790609 

Mountbellow Dental Practice 0909623794 
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GALWAY WEST   

Dr Kirrane 091866018 

Dr John Flavelle 091558944 

  

 
 

ROSCOMMON  

Dr Daniel Harney- Westside Dental (Athlone) 090 6494110 

Dr Killian Vaughhan/Yasmin Ali (Boyle)  071 9670838 

Dr Adrian Boyle (Castlerea)  094 9622829 

Dr Eleanor Keaveney (Roscommon Town)  090 6627707 

 
Please note, some dental practices are advising that they are at capacity at the moment and may not be able 
to take on new patients.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
Mary Warde 
Head of Primary Care Services 
Galway, Mayo & Roscommon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


